



FEB 1960





## Bygone Age Recalled by Waters W.I.

A charming illusion of a en's Institute in Canada. The of the WI branch in bygone age was created by successful affair was held at It was organized by the the Waters Women's Institute to set the stage for a spring tea held to commemorate the 65th anniversary of the founding of the Federated Wom- | wore the quaint dress,

Deli 29/72 WI Marks 75th Year

LEFT - Members of the Penage Road Women's Institute invited members of other Sudbury district branches of the organization to a banquet and social evening to celebrate the 75th anniversary of the founding of the WI in Canada. Pictured wearing oldtime dress to the dinner party in Naughton United Church hall, are, from left, Mrs. Cridwyn Lee, of Skead Road WI, Mrs. Julia Gagnon, of Waters township WI, Mrs. Edith Gauthier, Whitefish, and Mrs. Aldea Hanna, of Naughton WI. The Penage Road group, headed by Mrs. John A. Gibbons, president, will hold another dinner in May to celebrate the 25th anniversary of the founding of the branch. Sudbury district WI president, Mrs. Andy MacNeill of Azilda, spoke on the history of the movement. More than 70 women attended he banquet.

the 1A Waters school, effectively decorated for the occasion with a profusion of spring flowers. The WI members capes and hats high in fashion around the turn of the century. In the delightful group above, Mrs. Stan Mc-Clellan, at right, models a pretty tiered black lace party blouse with sweeping, ruffled skirt. The ensemble has been carefully kept and treasured in Mrs. McClellan's family for many years. Mrs. E. A. Rauhala, left, Mrs. Victor Lahti and Mrs. Hugh Glynn, seated, used ingenuity and skill in creating President Mrs. costumes. Glynn was general tea convener. The occasion also marked the 25th anniversary

principal Mrs. Jessie ton. First presdient, N Diebel now resides Riverside Dr., in St The women's group ha tributed to many proje the betterment of the c nity throughout the quarter century.